
Support the FORR by becoming a member.  We are asking those 
members who have not paid dues to submit payment. 

These funds are used to pay for society expenses that are incurred over the year.  
   
In addition, we are embarking on a community/public education campaign to help inform others in 
the local and surrounding communities of our goals and objectives. To achieve this we 
are currently designing and creating information bulletins for in and around town. We will also be 
making signage for the more popular Old Glory trail head entrances (e.g. Hanna Creek). Though 
many people have already offered to donate their time and professional services to make this 
possible it will still cost money. A portion of the membership dues will be used to fund this 
campaign. For more information please view the minutes from our last meeting on January 19, 
2005, on the News page of this website.  
   
Thank you to all of those who have already paid their dues, and any additional donations are 
greatly appreciated.  A reminder that the membership fees are $5.00 and a cheque or cash can be 
mailed to P.O. Box 701, Rossland, V0G 1Y0. Cheques can be made payable to the Friends of the 
Rossland Range.  
 


